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Decision Letter
 

Aboriginal Affairs Committee 
Meeting No. 10 Contact Janice Dicks, Committee Secretary 
Meeting Date Friday, May 12, 2017 Phone 416-338-5089 
Start Time 9:30 AM E-mail janice.dicks@toronto.ca 
Location Committee Room 3, City Hall 

AA10.1 ACTION Amended Ward:All 

Proposed Aboriginal Office for the City of Toronto 

Committee Decision 
The Aboriginal Affairs Committee recommends to the Executive Committee that: 

1. City Council direct the City Manager, in consultation with the New Credit First Nation, the
Toronto Aboriginal Support Services Council and other relevant stakeholders, to report on a 
work plan and organizational structure required for an Aboriginal office within the City of 
Toronto. 

2. City Council direct the City Manager to seek support from the federal and provincial
governments for the establishment of the Aboriginal office. 

3. City Council direct the City Manager to report to the September 25, 2017 Aboriginal Affairs
Committee meeting. 

Decision Advice and Other Information 
The Consultant, Equity, Diversity and Human Rights gave a presentation to the Aboriginal 
Affairs Committee on the Request for an Aboriginal Office at the City of Toronto. 

Summary 
The Equity, Diversity and Human Rights Aboriginal Affairs Consultant will provide an update 
on this initiative that outlines findings from other offices and jurisdictions, and will also seek 
the Committee's feedback for an Aboriginal Affairs Office in the City of Toronto. 

Background Information 
(May 12, 2017) Presentation by the Consultant, Equity, Diversity and Human Rights on 
Request for an Aboriginal Office 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2017/aa/bgrd/backgroundfile-103801.pdf) 
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